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Aloha Chair Luke and Vice Chair Nishimoto: The National Association for Uniformed 
Services is honored to serve at the pleasure of our veterans and their families, and supports 
Senate Bill 540. 

We are extremely grateful for your efforts to make permanent provisions relating to 
residency requirements for the burial in veterans cemeteries of armed service members and 
their dependents. 

Providing this legislative protection is so important to our veterans and military personnel 
who serve so selflessly. They ask for no more recognition than we would expect for 
ourselves. 

The National Association for Uniformed Services, Hawaii Chapter (HI-l), respectfully urges 
your committee to consider passing Senate Bill 540 as written. Mahalo, for allowing us to 
testify, regarding this extremely important issue. 

Dennis Egge 
	 LATE TESTIMONY 

Dennis Egge, President 
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